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December salary

Dear Colleagues

We wanted to let all Professional Services and Academic staff know that as
is tradition, at this time of year, we have paid our staff ahead of the
Christmas closure. Rather than paying you on 28 December, all those due
to receive payment will be in receipt of your salary today.

Many thanks for your hard work and support this term. Wishing you all a
restful break.

Merry Christmas and best wishes for 2023.
Kirsty Goulding

Head of HR Services
HR Directorate

HR Bulletin 80.9
Date 21.12.22

To: All Staff




